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  What Video Games Have to Teach Us About Learning
and Literacy. Second Edition James Paul
Gee,2014-12-02 James Paul Gee begins his classic
book with I want to talk about video games--yes,
even violent video games--and say some positive
things about them. With this simple but explosive
statement, one of America's most well-respected
educators looks seriously at the good that can
come from playing video games. In this revised
edition of What Video Games Have to Teach Us About
Learning and Literacy, new games like World of
WarCraft and Half Life 2 are evaluated and
theories of cognitive development are expanded.
Gee looks at major cognitive activities including
how individuals develop a sense of identity, how
we grasp meaning, how we evaluate and follow a
command, pick a role model, and perceive the
world.
  The Pea and the Sun Leonard M. Wapner,2005-04-29
Take an apple and cut it into five pieces. Would
you believe that these five pieces can be
reassembled in such a fashion so as to create two
apples equal in shape and size to the original?
Would you believe that you could make something as
large as the sun by breaking a pea into a finite
number of pieces and putting it back together
again? Neither did Leonard Wapner, author of The
Pea and the Sun, when he was first introduced to
the Banach-Tarski paradox, which asserts exactly
such a notion. Written in an engaging style, The
Pea and the Sun catalogues the people, events, and
mathematics that contributed to the discovery of
Banach and Tarski's magical paradox. Wapner makes
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one of the most interesting problems of advanced
mathematics accessible to the non-mathematician.
  Vitamin P3: New Perspectives in Painting Phaidon
Editors,2019-09-11 The indispensable guide to the
most exciting painters of recent years, chosen by
leading arts professionals - now in paperback
Despite its long history, painting continues to
evolve and excite, with new generations taking it
in unexpected directions. A central pillar of
artistic practice, painting also has enduring
appeal for collectors and still dominates the art
market. Vitamin P3 takes the conversation forward,
spotlighting more than 100 outstanding artists who
are pushing the boundaries of the medium of paint.
In its new paperback format, it's sure to inspire
a wider-than-ever audience.
  Vitamin C: Clay and Ceramic in Contemporary Art
Clare Lilley,Phaidon Editors,2017-10-02 A global
survey of 100 of today's most important clay and
ceramic artists, chosen by leading art world
professionals. Vitamin C celebrates the revival of
clay as a material for contemporary visual
artists, featuring a wide range of global talent
as selected by the world's leading curators,
critics, and art professionals. Clay and ceramics
have in recent years been elevated from craft to
high art material, with the resulting artworks
being coveted by collectors and exhibited in
museums around the world. Packed with
illustrations, Vitamin C is a vibrant and
incredibly timely survey - the first of its kind.
Artists include: Caroline Achaintre, Ai Weiwei,
Aaron Angell, Edmund de Waal, Theaster Gates,
Marisa Merz, Ron Nagle, Gabriel Orozco, Grayson
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Perry, Sterling Ruby, Thomas Schütte, Richard
Slee, Clare Twomey, Jesse Wine, and Betty Woodman.
Nominators include: Pablo Leon de la Barra, Iwona
Blazwick, Mary Ceruti, Dan Fox, Jens Hoffmann,
Christine Macel, James Meyer, Jed Morse, Beatrix
Ruf, Patrizia Sandretto Re Rebaudengo, Nancy
Spector, Sheena Wagstaff, and Jonathan Watkins.
  Drawing Futures Bob Sheil,Frédéric Migayrou,Luke
Pearson,Laura Allen,2016-11-11 Drawing Futures
brings together international designers and
artists for speculations in contemporary drawing
for art and architecture.Despite numerous
developments in technological manufacture and
computational design that provide new grounds for
designers, the act of drawing still plays a
central role as a vehicle for speculation. There
is a rich and long history of drawing tied to
innovations in technology as well as to
revolutions in our philosophical understanding of
the world. In reflection of a society now
underpinned by computational networks and
interfaces allowing hitherto unprecedented views
of the world, the changing status of the drawing
and its representation as a political act demands
a platform for reflection and innovation. Drawing
Futures will present a compendium of projects,
writings and interviews that critically reassess
the act of drawing and where its future may
lie.Drawing Futures focuses on the discussion of
how the field of drawing may expand synchronously
alongside technological and computational
developments. The book coincides with an
international conference of the same name, taking
place at The Bartlett School of Architecture, UCL,
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in November 2016. Bringing together practitioners
from many creative fields, the book discusses how
drawing is changing in relation to new
technologies for the production and dissemination
of ideas.
  Form & Formlessness Cheryl Akner-Koler,2007
  JR: Can Art Change the World? Nato
Thompson,Joseph Remnant,Marc Azoulay,2015-10-12
The first major and in-depth retrospective
monograph on JR, the enigmatic and anonymous
Parisian photographer/street artist/activist
behind some of the world's most provocative large-
scale public photography projects. Created in
close collaboration with JR, this book includes
all bodies of his work, his collaborations with
other artists and institutions such as the New
York Ballet and previously unpublished behind-the-
scenes documentation of his studios in Paris and
New York, where he and his creative collaborators
live and work. Introducing JR 's story is a
specially commissioned graphic novel by comic
artist Joseph Remnant, which charts his rise from
graffiti roots and his decision to become a full-
time artist. Features a survey essay by Nato
Thompson, Chief Curator of Creative Time, New
York.
  Making up Numbers: A History of Invention in
Mathematics Ekkehard Kopp,2020-10-23 Making up
Numbers: A History of Invention in Mathematics
offers a detailed but accessible account of a wide
range of mathematical ideas. Starting with
elementary concepts, it leads the reader towards
aspects of current mathematical research. The book
explains how conceptual hurdles in the development
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of numbers and number systems were overcome in the
course of history, from Babylon to Classical
Greece, from the Middle Ages to the Renaissance,
and so to the nineteenth and twentieth centuries.
The narrative moves from the Pythagorean
insistence on positive multiples to the gradual
acceptance of negative numbers, irrationals and
complex numbers as essential tools in quantitative
analysis. Within this chronological framework,
chapters are organised thematically, covering a
variety of topics and contexts: writing and
solving equations, geometric construction,
coordinates and complex numbers, perceptions of
‘infinity’ and its permissible uses in
mathematics, number systems, and evolving views of
the role of axioms. Through this approach, the
author demonstrates that changes in our
understanding of numbers have often relied on the
breaking of long-held conventions to make way for
new inventions at once providing greater clarity
and widening mathematical horizons. Viewed from
this historical perspective, mathematical
abstraction emerges as neither mysterious nor
immutable, but as a contingent, developing human
activity. Making up Numbers will be of great
interest to undergraduate and A-level students of
mathematics, as well as secondary school teachers
of the subject. In virtue of its detailed
treatment of mathematical ideas, it will be of
value to anyone seeking to learn more about the
development of the subject.
  Good Faith Collaboration Joseph M. Reagle,
Jr.,2012-09-21 How Wikipedia collaboration
addresses the challenges of openness, consensus,
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and leadership in a historical pursuit for a
universal encyclopedia. Wikipedia, the online
encyclopedia, is built by a community—a community
of Wikipedians who are expected to “assume good
faith” when interacting with one another. In Good
Faith Collaboration, Joseph Reagle examines this
unique collaborative culture. Wikipedia, says
Reagle, is not the first effort to create a freely
shared, universal encyclopedia; its early
twentieth-century ancestors include Paul Otlet's
Universal Repository and H. G. Wells's proposal
for a World Brain. Both these projects, like
Wikipedia, were fuelled by new technology—which at
the time included index cards and microfilm. What
distinguishes Wikipedia from these and other more
recent ventures is Wikipedia's good-faith
collaborative culture, as seen not only in the
writing and editing of articles but also in their
discussion pages and edit histories. Keeping an
open perspective on both knowledge claims and
other contributors, Reagle argues, creates an
extraordinary collaborative potential. Wikipedia's
style of collaborative production has been
imitated, analyzed, and satirized. Despite the
social unease over its implications for individual
autonomy, institutional authority, and the
character (and quality) of cultural products,
Wikipedia's good-faith collaborative culture has
brought us closer than ever to a realization of
the century-old pursuit of a universal
encyclopedia.
  The Madeleine Project Clara Beaudoux,2017 A
young woman moves into a Paris apartment and
discovers a storage room filled with the
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belongings of the previous owner, a certain
Madeleine who died in her late nineties, and whose
treasured possessions nobody seems to want. In an
audacious act of journalism driven by personal
curiosity and humane tenderness, Clara Beaudoux
embarks on The Madeleine Project, documenting what
she finds on Twitter with text and photographs,
introducing the world to an unsung 20th century
figure. Along the way, she discovers a Parisian
life indelibly marked by European history. This is
a graphic novel for the Twitter age, a true story
that encapsulates one women's attempt to live a
life of love and meaning together with a
contemporary quest to prevent that existence from
slipping into oblivion. The Madeleine Project
movingly chronicles, and allows us to reconstruct,
intimate memories of a bygone era.
  Introduction to the Science of Sociology Robert
Ezra Park,E. W. Burgess,2022-09-04 DigiCat
Publishing presents to you this special edition of
Introduction to the Science of Sociology by Robert
Ezra Park, E. W. Burgess. DigiCat Publishing
considers every written word to be a legacy of
humankind. Every DigiCat book has been carefully
reproduced for republishing in a new modern
format. The books are available in print, as well
as ebooks. DigiCat hopes you will treat this work
with the acknowledgment and passion it deserves as
a classic of world literature.
  Processing of Heavy Crude Oils Ramasamy Marappa
Gounder,2019-12-18
  The Roots of Capitalism John Chamberlain,1976
Capitalism is a system that can stand on its own
attainments, says John Chamberlain, and he offers
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here a fast-paced, provocative look at the
intellectual forces and practical accomplishments
that have created American capitalism. In clear,
unequivocal language he discusses the ideas
responsible for our economic institutions, the
originators of these ideas, and the times in which
they first became important. The political
theories of the men who hammered out the Magna
Carta and the Declaration of Independence; the
thinking of John Locke, James Madison, and Adam
Smith; the deeds and discoveries of the James
Watts, Eli Whitneys, and Henry Fords--all these
diverse elements are shown to be part of the
tradition of a free society in which American
capitalism has grown and flourished. A unique
blend of political and economic theory and the
practical accomplishments of businessmen and
innovators, The Roots of Capitalism provides
valuable insights into the ideas underlying the
free economy. John Chamberlain is an editor and
journalist.
  Infinity and the Mind Rudy Rucker,2019-07-23 A
dynamic exploration of infinity In Infinity and
the Mind, Rudy Rucker leads an excursion to that
stretch of the universe he calls the “Mindscape,”
where he explores infinity in all its forms:
potential and actual, mathematical and physical,
theological and mundane. Using cartoons, puzzles,
and quotations to enliven his text, Rucker
acquaints us with staggeringly advanced levels of
infinity, delves into the depths beneath daily
awareness, and explains Kurt Gödel’s belief in the
possibility of robot consciousness. In the realm
of infinity, mathematics, science, and logic merge
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with the fantastic. By closely examining the
paradoxes that arise, we gain profound insights
into the human mind, its powers, and its
limitations. This Princeton Science Library
edition includes a new preface by the author.
  The Spider's House Paul Bowles,2011-11-15
Originally published in 1955, Paul Bowles’s
remarkable novel set in Fez, Morocco, during the
last days of the French colonial empire, is an
expansive piece of writing—vintage Bowles With its
atmosphere of sinister tension, its scenes of
nationalist conspiracy and French police action,
of escape and pursuit in the Arab quarter, The
Spider's House reads for stretches like a first-
class political thriller. -New York Times The
dilemma of the outsider in an alien society, and
the gap in understanding between cultures,
recurrent themes of Paul Bowles’s writings, are
dramatized with brutal honesty in this novel set
in Fez, Morocco, during that country’s 1954
nationalist uprising. Totally relevant to today’s
political situation in the Middle East and
elsewhere, richly descriptive of its setting, and
uncompromising in its characterizations, The
Spider’s House is perhaps Bowles’s best, most
beautifully subtle novel.
  Dieter Rams Sophie Lovell,2024-09-05 The
definitive monograph on Dieter Rams, one of the
most influential product designers of the
twentieth century As head of design at Braun from
1961 to 1995, Dieter Rams created some of the
twentieth century's most iconic objects. Rams's
life and work are indelibly linked to his thoughts
about how people live, and how they can live
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better. Products he designed in the 1960s are
still produced and sold today, and his ideas on
good design continue to inspire designers and
consumers. Now available again with a stunning new
cover, this comprehensive monograph, with a
foreword by Jonathan (Jony) Ive, former chief
design officer of Apple, explores not only Rams's
life and work, but also his design philosophy. The
book includes detailed text covering Rams's life,
the intellectual context in which he worked, his
designs for Braun and Vitsoe, and the ideas and
lectures he developed as an advocate for good
design. Sketches and photographs of finished
products and prototypes provide insight into
Rams's design process, diverse archival material
gives a complete picture of his life and work, and
specially commissioned photographs of Dieter
Rams's house and the Braun archive provide an
exclusive glimpse of the world's most complete
collection of Rams's designs. Known for the
hundreds of iconic products he designed for Braun
and Vitsoe, this comprehensive and exhaustive
monograph also features Rams's only architectural
work and the ideas about living sustainably
embodied in his 'ten commandments'.
  A Chain of Thunder Jeff Shaara,2014-05-06 NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Continuing the series that
began with A Blaze of Glory, Jeff Shaara returns
to chronicle another decisive chapter in America’s
long and bloody Civil War. In A Chain of Thunder,
the action shifts to the fortress city of
Vicksburg, Mississippi. There, in the vaunted
“Gibraltar of the Confederacy,” a siege for the
ages will cement the reputation of one Union
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general—and all but seal the fate of the rebel
cause. In May 1863, after months of hard and
bitter combat, Union troops under the command of
Major General Ulysses S. Grant at long last
successfully cross the Mississippi River. They
force the remnants of Confederate Lieutenant
General John C. Pemberton’s army to retreat to
Vicksburg, burning the bridges over the Big Black
River in its path. But after sustaining heavy
casualties in two failed assaults against the
rebels, Union soldiers are losing confidence and
morale is low. Grant reluctantly decides to lay
siege to the city, trapping soldiers and civilians
alike inside an iron ring of Federal
entrenchments. Six weeks later, the starving and
destitute Southerners finally surrender, yielding
command of the Mississippi River to the Union
forces on July 4—Independence Day—and marking a
crucial turning point in the Civil War. Drawing on
comprehensive research and his own intimate
knowledge of the Vicksburg Campaign, Jeff Shaara
once again weaves brilliant fiction out of the
ragged cloth of historical fact. From the command
tents where generals plot strategy to the ruined
mansions where beleaguered citizens huddle for
safety, this is a panoramic portrait of men and
women whose lives are forever altered by the
siege. On one side stand the emerging legend
Grant, his irascible second William T. Sherman,
and the youthful “grunt” Private Fritz Bauer; on
the other, the Confederate commanders Pemberton
and Joseph Johnston, as well as nineteen-year-old
Lucy Spence, a civilian doing her best to survive
in the besieged city. By giving voice to their
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experiences at Vicksburg, A Chain of Thunder
vividly evokes a battle whose outcome still
reverberates more than 150 years after the cannons
fell silent. Praise for A Chain of Thunder “[Jeff]
Shaara continues to draw powerful novels from the
bloody history of the Civil War. . . . The
dialogue intrigues. Shaara aptly reveals the main
actors: Grant, stoic, driven, not given to
micromanagement; Sherman, anxious, high-strung,
engaged even when doubting Grant’s strategy. . . .
Worth a Civil War buff’s attention.”—Kirkus
Reviews “Searing . . . Shaara seamlessly
interweaves multiple points of view, as the plot
is driven by a stellar cast of real-life and
fictional characters coping with the pivotal
crisis. . . . [A] riveting fictional
narrative.”—Booklist “Shaara’s historical accuracy
is faultless, and he tells a good story. . . . The
voices of these people come across to the reader
as poignantly as they did 150 years
ago.”—Historical Novels Review “The writing is
picturesque and vibrant. . . . [an] engrossing
tale.”—Bookreporter
  Godard On Godard Jean-luc Godard,1986-03-22
Jean-Luc Godard, like many of his European
contemporaries, came to filmmaking through film
criticism. This collection of essays and
interviews, ranging from his early efforts for La
Gazette du Cinéma to his later writings for
Cahiers du Cinéma, reflects his dazzling
intelligence, biting wit, maddening judgments, and
complete unpredictability. In writing about
Hitchcock, Welles, Bergman, Truffaut, Bresson, and
Renoir, Godard is also writing about himself-his
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own experiments, obsessions, discoveries. This
book offers evidence that he may be even more
original as a thinker about film than as a
director. Covering the period of 1950-1967, the
years of Breathless, A Woman Is a Woman, My Life
to Live, Alphaville, La Chinoise, and Weekend,
this book of writings is an important document and
a fascinating study of a vital stage in Godard's
career. With commentary by Tom Milne and Richard
Roud, and an extensive new foreword by Annette
Michelson that reassesses Godard in light of his
later films, here is an outrageous self-portrait
by a director who, even now, continues to amaze
and bedevil, and to chart new directions for
cinema and for critical thought about its history.
  The mystery of Easter island Katherine
Routledge,2023-07-10 The mystery of Easter island
by Katherine Routledge. Published by Good Press.
Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics
& literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or
yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we
issue the books that need to be read. Each Good
Press edition has been meticulously edited and
formatted to boost readability for all e-readers
and devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that
are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a
high-quality digital format.
  Americana Kyle Marshall,2019-09-28 Set between
the sound and the sea, Long Island is home to some
of America's most intriguing country houses. This
book highlights the best examples, telling the
story of each through outstanding contemporary
color photography. The dwellings, which began as
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17th-century homesteads and 18th-century, high-
style plantation manor houses, embody centuries of
ownership and building activity--an aesthetic
evolution shaped by both Dutch and English
colonial influences and proximity to the cultural
crossroads of Long Island Sound and New York City.
These many-layered homes, both large and small,
have anchored successive generations engaged in
living well amid evolving American taste, each
generation expanding, altering, and redefining
them in accordance with popular trends and
personal eccentricities. Representing the best of
maverick Americana, their charmed interiors exude
warmth, comfort, and familiarity and contain
wonderful old objects and materials that will
satiate all who hunger for old houses.
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